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Diary Dates
September
27/9  Yr 3-5 Camp Forms 
           DUE  TODAY
           Last Day of Term 3, Early 
           Dismissal  

October 
14/10              Term 4 Starts
16/10              Little Eagles, 
                         9 -10am
23/10              Regional Choir 

         Performance
24/10              Old Tailem Town - 
                        whole  school 
28-29/10        Year 6 Class Camp
30/10 - 1/11  Year 3/4/5 Class 
                         Camp

November
4 - 15/11  Swimming Lessons
6/11          Year 6 Aquatics
12/11        Reception Transition
14/11        Adelaide 500 

   Excursion
22/11   Swimming Carnival
29/11   Student Free Day

December
11/12   School Concert
12/12        Year 6 Graduation
13/12        End Term 4, Early
                  dismissal

Dear parents, caregivers and community members,

As this is the last newsletter before the school holidays, I hope everyone 
has a happy and safe break. I am looking forward to seeing everyone after 
the break ready for a busy Term 4 jam packed with swimming lessons, 
swimming carnival, Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 class camps, Year 6 aquatics, Transition 
(reception and year 7), excursions, school concert, graduation, and end of 
year celebrations, just to name a few!! I hope everyone gets a chance to 
relax before the chaos begins!    

Have a great break.  

Travis

Important Dates for Term 4
16th  of October (week 1) - Little Eagles Begins (Reception classroom)

23rd of October (Week 2) - Regional Choir Performance

24th of October (Week 2) - Old Tailem Town - Whole School Excursion

28th/29th October (Week 3) - Year 6 Class Camp

30th/31st October/1s November (week 3) - Year 3/4/5 Class Camp

Week 4 & 5 - Swimming Lessons

6th November (Week 4) - Year 6 Aquatics

12th November (week 5) - Reception Transition begins

14th November (week 5) - Adelaide 500 Excursion

22nd November (Week 6) - Swimming Carnival

29th November (Week 7) -  Student Free Day

11th December (Week 9) - School Concert

12th December (Week 9) - Year 6 Graduation

13th December - LAST DAY!!!
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Don’t forget!

Early Dismissal 

tomorrow - end of 

term, 2.10pm
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Wellbeing news
The strength of kindness

Kindness is:

● showing that you care

● doing thoughtful things for others

● resisting the temptation to be cruel

● showing compassion for someone who needs help

● accepting those who are different

Things to do in the holidays

● go outside and play

● go for a bike ride

● write a letter to someone 

● visit Sturt Reserve-see the Bunyip!

● visit Mannum waterfalls

● go for a walk 

● play a board game with friends/siblings

● read an interesting book

● help with jobs around the house

● wear your pyjamas for a whole day!

SRC news
Congratulations to Tylar (Vice President) and Hailee (Junior Liaison Officer) for doing such a great job at our 

Governing Council meeting where they presented the SRC report and a recount of the Blue Tree Project Launch 

to Governing Council members. Two great student leaders in our school.

Thankyou to everyone who participated in the recent SRC Fundraiser “Team Colours” Day. The SRC managed to 

raise $145 which will be donated to the Fight Cancer Foundation who support children undergoing cancer 

treatment, and their families.

The SRC had the opportunity to visit the Tailem Bend kindergarten recently. We held our SRC meeting while at 

the Kindy to demonstrate how we run our meetings and to give them a look  into what it means to be a 

student leader at our school. The SRC then had a chance to have a play outside with the Kindy children, 

spending time getting to know each other and having fun.

Happy and safe holidays to everyone!

 Dani Schubert

Wellbeing Leader
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A Day at Old Tailem Town in Term 4
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Administration news

Reminder
Please return all camp forms for the Year 3, Year 4/5 and 

Year 5 Camp Ngaltingga at Aldinga Beach to class teachers by 

TOMORROW (27th September).

If your child is required to take medication or supplements  

(prescription & over the counter) while on camp, a current 

Medication Agreement needs to be provided to the school, 

signed by a doctor. ALL medication and supplements need 

to be labelled by a pharmacist.
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Community News
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